## **Barbara Moore**

From:

Dolly Farha <dollymfarha@gmail.com>

Sent:

Sunday, February 14, 2021 4:01 PM

To:

Barbara Moore; Mark Schreiber; Joe Seiwert; Annie Kuether

Subject:

SB 24 - Energy Utilities & Telecommunications Committee - Opposed

Follow Up Flag:

Follow up

Flag Status:

Flagged

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click any links or open any attachments unless you trust the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Energy Utilities & Telecommunications Committee Members,

My name is Dolly Farha and I am a current citizen of Belle Plaine, Kansas. I am an opponent to SB 24 on multiple grounds. I believe unregulated utilities in natural gases could negatively impact our community health. I believe regulations for everything is a good thing, no matter the resource. Too much of one thing is never a good thing and I believe that sentiment certainly applies here as well.

I also think that prohibiting us indefinitely from banning natural gases takes away our rights as a city and state to make our own decisions. The permanence of this bill is unappealing to me and I believe it needs to be opposed and thrown out.

I hope this reaches you all in good health and warmth--considering the current storm. I hope you listen to my words and understand that I, as a citizen, am asking you to represent my beliefs.

Sincerely,
Dolly Farha.
dollymfarha@gmail.com
301 N Line St Belle Plaine, KS